
How to Sign in Student iPads  
Video Link: https://youtu.be/O6p1FrKFFj8  

 

You must sign in to student iPads to use rostered classes in Apple Classroom and Schoolwork.  

 

1. On the student iPad, 
open Settings. Tap on 
Sign in to your iPad.  

 

2. Tap Sign in Manually 
on the menu that 
opens. 

 

3. Enter the student’s 
school email address in 
the Apple ID box: 
 
studentnumber@st.bre
vardschools.org  

 

4. Enter the temporary 
password. It has been 
reset to 1 2 3 4 for all 
students.  
 
Note: If the temp 
password does not 
work, you can either 
reset it in the Apple 
classroom or your tech 
can change it in Apple 
School Manager.  
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5. On the next screen 
that opens, enter the 
temporary password 
again.  

 

 
6. You will be 
prompted to add a new 
password. Use your 4 
digit school number.  

7. Verify the password 
by entering it again. 

 

8. You will see a screen 
that shows that the 
student is being signed 
in. You will see your 
student’s name at the 
bottom. 

 

9. If a window opens 
that asks you to merge 
with iCloud, tap Merge.  
 
Your student is now 
signed in. 
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